
Greetings Franklin Families!

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Sunnyslope Light Parade. We have received many
positive comments.
Our Christmas Program is coming this Thursday, December 19. There will be two performances,
1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. The students have worked very hard preparing for this so please plan on
attending.
As we move nearer to the end of the year, taxpayers can give a donation to our school and use it as
a tax credit on the Arizona State Income Tax Form. See the attached Tax Donation Form. If you
have any questions, please call the office.
Don’t forget that there will be Early Release on Friday, Dec. 20th at 1:00 p.m.
Our After Hours/Aftercare phone number is (480) 724- 8279 (Mon.-Fri. 3:30-5:30 p.m.)
Staff Resumes are available in the office.

The Franklin Staff wishes you Happy Holidays.

Important Dates:

December
19th – Christmas Program (Preschool – 6th grade) – Performances
at 1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.
20th – Santa and Mrs. Claus visit - Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
23rd – Jan. 3rd – Christmas Break- Office will be closed.
January 2025
6th - School Resumes
15th - Report Cards will be sent home.
17th - Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
20th - No School – Martin Luther King Day. Office will be closed.
22nd - 100th Day of school
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